
 

Saint Paul and Saint George Island, Alaska 
Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Action Plan  
Pribilof School District Transportation Safety  
Student Artwork Project - 2024 
 
Students in the Pribilof Island School District were asked to participate 
in creating safety signs for community roadways.  Below are some of 
the examples of student artwork developed to promote transportation 
safety on Saint Paul and Saint George Islands. 
 


